
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Caldwell County Schools and West Caldwell School are engaged in an ongoing
continuous improvement process and parents are an integral part. Parent
feedback on the Cognia Parent Survey will help target areas of improvement
and effectiveness at each school and at the district level.  The survey also
provides a means for learning about parent expectations of a high-quality
school and school system.

Your opinion is important to us, and we ask that you take the time to complete
the survey.  The online survey will be available September 28 through October
8.  To complete the survey, please click on this link:

https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/173787/4036

Please be assured that your responses to this survey are anonymous, and your
honest opinions are appreciated.  Survey results will be used to guide our
district and schools as we plan for the future.

Thank you for your continued interest in your child’s education and your
participation in completing this survey.

Sincerely,
Craig Styron
Principal
West Caldwell School

https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/173787/4036

